
January 6, 2003  
 
TO:  Lt. Governor, Secretary, Undersecretary, Assistant Secretaries, Deputy Assistant 

Secretaries, Program Managers 
 
FROM: Mary F. Ginn 

Human Resources Director 
 
SUBJECT: Holiday Proclamation 
 
The Governor has declared Monday, January 20, 2003, a legal holiday to commemorate the birthday of Dr. 
Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 
Please call the Human Resources Office at (225) 342-0880 if you have any questions. 
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